
I support expanding voting rights so that voters can automatically vote by mail due to the Covid-19 
pandemic. We shouldn’t have to submit requests for every primary, special election, or general election 
during these perilous times. 
 
I personally have immune issues, and I don’t want to be exposed to other people if I don’t have to be—I 
don’t want to have to choose between my health and my right to vote— and neither should anyone 
else! 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Debra Winthrop 
Stamford, CT 06902 
 


